
Send to Congressional staff you met with (use the staff person’s direct email address, please 
don’t forget to copy AACAP’s government affairs staff at gov@aacap.org.) 
 
SUBJECT: AACAP Meeting Follow-Up 
 
Dear ___, 
 
Thank you so much for taking the time to meet with me and other AACAP advocates on May 9 
about the importance of investing in children’s mental health. I wanted to follow-up on our 
discussion. 
 
You will recall we touched on [list the key issues that you discussed, e.g., access to child and 
adolescent psychiatrists, increasing and strengthening the workforce, or other issues].  
 
[You can include some talking points if you wish, drawing from AACAP’s issue briefs.] 
 
[If you promised to follow-up with other information, include it here.] 
 
I look forward to our continued dialogue. Please don’t hesitate to contact me if I can be of any 
additional assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
[Your name, title, and organization] 
 

mailto:gov@aacap.org

